
 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
Addendum 02.07.2019 

 
REG REF. ADDRESS       WARD             PAGE 

 
2018/03667/FUL Cyclotron Building, Hammersmith Hospital, Linford Christie College Park and Old Oak   6 
 
Page 7  Drawing numbers: 

Replace HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_140 Rev.PL3 with HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_140 Rev.PL4 
 

Replace HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_141 Rev.PL2 with HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_141 Rev.PL3 
 

Replace HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-00-A-PL_142 Rev.PL2 with HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-00-A-PL_142 Rev.PL3 
 
Page 8  Condition 2: 

Replace HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_140 Rev.PL3 with HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_140 Rev.PL4 
 

Replace HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_141 Rev.PL2 with HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-ZZ-A-PL_141 Rev.PL3 
 

Replace HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-00-A-PL_142 Rev.PL2 with HMLMS1700-HBA-B1-00-A-PL_142 Rev.PL3 
 
Page 20           Condition 48, delete first sentence and replace with 
 

‘Prior to occupation the development hereby permitted, details of tree planting along the northern edge of the 
hospital campus within the Linford Christie Stadium site shall have been submitted to, and approved in writing 
by, the Council.’ 

 
Page 20           Insert additional condition 51: 

‘Within eighteen months of the removal of the construction zone within Linford Christie Stadium, the tennis courts 
temporarily lost during construction must be reinstated to at least the same quality as prior to the temporary loss. 

 
To ensure the site is restored to a condition fit for purpose, in accordance with Local Plan (2018) policies CF1, 
CF3 and OS1.’ 

 
Page 47  Paragraph 3.112, last sentence, delete 'not'. 
 
 
2018/03263/FUL The Queen’s Club, Palliser Road       North End                68 
      
Page 67 Paragraph 2.1, delete ‘2 representations have been received’’ and replace with ‘2 properties have raised 

objections’ 
 
Page 68 Paragraph 4.2, delete first and second line and replace with  
 

The Planning Committee approved this application at its Meeting on 9 February 2019. At that Committee, officers 
reported that no objections were received. However, after the meeting officers became aware of a letter dated 18 
January 2019 which had not been considered and we received a complaint about lack of consultation. In 
response to this, a further round of consultation was carried out in March 2019 and the scheme is being re-
presented to update the Committee regarding the comments received. Officers have considered the objections 
and are satisfied that the concerns raised were addressed in the original Committee Report.  

 


